
Miller,  Spillman  represent
Firm at National Association
of Women Lawyers meeting

Jennifer L. Miller and Michele C. Spillman

Jennifer L. Miller, Director and Shareholder, and Michele C.
Spillman,  Of  Counsel  Attorney,  attended  the  2022  Annual
Meeting for National Association of Women Lawyers in Chicago
this week.

“We were honored to represent the Firm at NAWL’s first in-
person annual meeting since 2019,” Michele said.

The meeting offers opportunities for attendees to network,
honors individuals impacting their respective industries at an
awards reception, and inducts a new Board President.

“We  enjoyed  meeting  a  diverse  and  accomplished  group  of
leading women lawyers from across the United States at the
Annual Meeting,” Jennifer said. “The speakers were energetic,
inspiring, and incredibly knowledgeable about a wide-range of
issues.”
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The Firm has been a Sustaining Sponsor for NAWL since 2019.

Learn more about the National Association of Women Lawyers
here.
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